2/2 Commando Association of Australia (Inc)
43 Marriott Way Morley WA 6062

The Hon. Julie Bishop
Minister for Foreign Affairs
PO Box 2010

Subiaco WA 6904

Dear Ms Bishop

Please find enclosed a copy of an email sent to your office on 8 Apr 2016, referencing
the maritime boundaries between Australia and Timor Leste.

Due to technical difficulties, we understand that you might not have received this email,
hence the copy being sent today.

The association is asking for your support on items 1 and 2 of the enclosed. And
await in anticipation your response.

Your sincerely
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Peter Epps
President

07/09/2016



